
 

Feedback: Limpopo GPSSBC Meeting - 14 June 2019 
 

GPSSBC Resolution 5/2014  

Members would recall that this Agreement was signed on 19 August 2014, in the GPSSBC, and its 

objective is to give effect to clause 7 of the PSCBC Resolution 1/2012, which commits the employer 

to recognise the attainment of an improved qualification, related to the employee’s scope of work.  

 

In terms of clause 6 of the agreement the departments must define the qualifications, which they 

intend to recognise, which must be consulted with labour.  

 

The employer reported thus far only three departments finalised the process and have received 

concurrence from the Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA), namely: the Limpopo 

Economic Development Environment and Tourism (LEDET), Treasury and Agriculture and Rural 

Development. Other departments received their lists, which must be corrected except the Department 

of Safety and Liaison, which never submitted any list. The employer committed to fast track the 

process, wherein labour demanded a commitment in terms of timeframes to have those departments 

that had not complied, to resubmit the correct qualifications to DPSA and to report back on or before 

26 September 2019. 

 

The matter remained on the agenda for monitoring. 

 

Members will be kept informed of new developments. 
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